
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Greetings for the Day! 

 

As you are aware the Hon'ble Prime Minister's initiative to promote every district as an export hub has 
gained momentum over the last few months.  With the formation of the DEPCs, the inputs of the 
members are sought by Regional office of DGFT, Ahmedabad for the formulation of comprehensive 
District Export Action Plans. In this process, members of the Plastics Export promotion Council have a 
critical role to play. 

 

The manufacturer and merchant members are requested to provide answers in detail and with as 
much accuracy as possible. If any information is not available with the respondent, please mention 
the same in the questionnaire. The exercise is intended to create solutions at the institutional level 
and hence, any suggestions in the nature of grievance redressal for specific cases may be avoided. 

 

Kindly submit questionnaire by clicking on the following link before 1st June, 2020 (Monday). 

 

https://forms.gle/BQ56QLT8Xf7vuScYA 

 

We anticipate your enthusiastic cooperation and support in this endeavour. 

 

Regards, 

 

Naman Marjadi 

Assistant Director 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Dept. of Commerce, Govt. of India) 

https://forms.gle/BQ56QLT8Xf7vuScYA


909, Safal Prelude, 

Corporate Road, Prahladnagar, 

Ahmedabad- 380015 (Gujarat) 

Mobile: 09429115629/ 06351606132 

Tel: 079-48010103 

Email: naman@plexconcil.org 

Website: www.plexconcil.org 
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